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Tuesday November 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear Lawfield Families: 
 
It has been my pleasure starting the 2020-2021 school year as principal of Lawfield School.  
While this school year has looked very different, the Lawfield staff have remained committed to 
safeguarding the health and safety of all students while ensuring teaching and learning is 
always at the forefront. 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I let you know that I have accepted a position as System Learning 
Services Principal, Program.  My last day at Lawfield will be Friday December 4th.  While my time 
here at Lawfield has been short, I have enjoyed getting to know the staff, students and families 
that make Lawfield such an amazing place! 
 
I would like to welcome Tanya Tymkiv as the new Principal at Lawfield School.  Mrs. Tymkiv is 
coming to the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board from the Peel District School Board.  I 
know that Mrs. Tymkiv will find Lawfield to be an amazing school! Mrs. Tymkiv will begin on 
Monday December 7th. 
 
Thank you for your support as we move through this transition to a new principal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
S. Goodman 
Principal 
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